
Yo Mr. C.O. Sarpong 
British Embassy, 

Monrovia 
Liberia 

December 6, 1962 
 
Dear Professor Mora, 
 
I thank you for your letter which came in yesterday and for your appreciation of what I 
said about your book, ‘Philosophy Today’. I have since finished reading it; and later on I 
would like to have a bedside copy myself. I have just completed “Levels of knowing and 
Existence” on general semantics by Mr. H.L. Weinberg. Parts of the book were 
interesting. At the moment, American thought’ by Morris R. Cohen is in my hands. 
Could you please recommend some preliminary books of philosophy, which I would try 
to find here in the library and study on my own until I get into a University.  
 
Now concerning my plans –you could not be wrong with what you saw- that my 
purpose would be to enter an undergraduate school in the U.S. provided the necessary 
financial help be obtained. 
 
You know Professor, in September 1961 and 1962 I was supposed to have begun 
university studies at the Universities of New Brunswick, Canada, and Trinity University, 
Texas. But I lacked the financial support and dropped out. Though I registered in those 
two schools I was going to do pre-med.  
 
I would therefore be very pleased to see how you could help me by any means to an 
undergraduate school. 
 
You spelt my name quite correctly; and you need not have apologised for any wrong 
spelling because I sometimes hardly could read my own hand. Did you find it too 
straining to read my hand writing? 
 
Thanks very much and could suggest, as a young man, interested in the hope of a 
peaceful world, that you laborate into a book from the practical suggestion you made in 
that part of the “Philosophy Today” which I quoted in my first letter. At least if you so 
find it needful and purposeful, I am extremely interested in an international, personal 
and PRACTICAL, good relations between man ‘B’ and man ‘O’  
 
[Signatura] 
 
 
Edward Dwimoh Yo Mr. C.O. 
Sarpong, British Embassy, 
Monrovia, Liberia 
 
 
 


